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The News 
 
We will be having our first open mic night on Monday, February 
13th,  Wishbone Restaurant, 9701 N. Federal Blvd., 6-8pm. 
Come early to eat if you like. Thank you Bill Kawamura for set-
ting this up. In case of inclement weather check your e-mails 
in the afternoon of the 13th. If we have to cancel we will send 
an e-mail. 
 
At our second meeting in February 26, plan to play your favorite 
country song (s) prior to 1955.   At least four chose to play the 
theme from Bonanza this month. That was one I hadn't thought 
of. Check the list later in our newsletter! 
 
SPAH will NOT be in Denver in 2018, rather it will be in another 
location. SPAH in Tulsa is only 6 months away already. Planning 
to go? I see by the magazine we received in San Antonio there 
are several interesting things to see there. Lynn and I are going 
early but coming home right after this years' convention. 
 
Hope to see all of you at our regular meeting on the 12th and 
again at open mic on the 13th. 
 
 

Dick Paige 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY CLUB SCHEDULE 
 

February 12 1:30 p.m.  

Club Meeting 

 Historic Grant Avenue  

216 S. Grant Street, Denver 

 
 

February 26 1:30 p.m.  

  Club Meeting 

 Historic Grant Avenue  

216 S. Grant Street, Denver 

 

Old Country and Western Songs 

FEBRUARY 2017 

2017 Officers 
 

President….……...……..Dick Paige 720-220-1931 

           gwabi2@hotmail.com  

Vice President ….......Scott Paulding 303-237-8774 

Secretary…...…….......John Murphy 303-671-0123 

Treasurer……….…...Lloyd Johnson 303-366-2422  

Member-At-Large…….Forrest Ernst 303-782-5387 

Newsletter Editor…........Nancy Bale 303-829-6465 

HARMONICA HIGHLIGHTS 

www.milehighharmonicaclub.com 

http://www.milehighharmonicaclub.com


 
MHHC Meeting January 8, 2016 
 

Open Mic - 

  

Roger Bale, Tim Winkelman, Ken Moyer:   “I Get So Lonely” 

Roger Bale, Nancy Bale (melodica) and Chris Wallace: “Beautiful Dreamer” 

Chris Wallace & Lee Taylor     “Camptown Races” 

Barry Staver and Paul Davies    “Streets of Laredo” 

Liana Passalacqua and Cliff Redish    “Dreams” 

Freddy Alexander and Bob Andrews    “Mr. Bo Jangles” 

Freddy Alexander and Chris Wallace    “Take Me to the Alley” 

Lloyd Williams      “Yellowbird” 

Ed Martin accompanied by Paul Davies   “Skip to My Lou” 

Scott Paulding      “Chopsticks” 

Bill Kawamura      “Your Cheating Heart” 

Paul Davies      “Sentimental Journey” 

Greg Taylor (on piano)     Great jazz compilation of various songs – GREAT 

Group Songs      “Streets of Laredo,” “Skip to My Lou” 

 

 

Meeting January 22, 2016 

Open Mic 

 

Roger Bale, Tim Winkelman, Ken Moyer: “Bubbles in the Wine”  Lawrence Welk Show 

Ed Martin     “Bonanza Theme”  Bonanza 

Nancy Bale     “When You Wish Upon a Star” Wonderful World of Disney 

      “Amazing Grace” 

Jim Kummer    “Have Gun Will Travel”  Have Gun Will Travel 

Barry Staver    “Bonanza Theme” 

Dennis Pacheco    “Samba” by Carlos Santana; “Michael Row the Boat Ashore” 

Liana Passalacqua and Cliff Redish  “Jeopardy Theme”   Jeopardy 

      “Sesame Street”   Sesame Street Show 

Freddy Alexander and Chris Doughty “What a Wonderful World” 

Chris Doughty    “Andy Griffith Theme”  Andy Griffith Show 

Ken Moyer and Chris Wallace  “Gunsmoke Trails”  Gunsmoke 

 

 



 

Chris Wallace     “Tennessee Christmas” 

Mayra Pena De Leon     “Somewhere Over the Rainbow”   Wizard of Oz 

Freddy Alexander & Mayra Pena De Leon  “Sabor a Mi” 

Greg Coffey     “Quote Me Some Statistics” 

Paul Davies     “Dick Van Dyke Theme”   Dick Van Dyke Show 

LeRoy DeVries     “Beverly Hillbillies Theme”  Beverly Hillbillies Show 

       Star Spangle Banner 

 

      

      

   

   

       

      

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 From George Evans – 

The Pisces Trio performed at the Denver Friends Church on the evening of December 13th.   
“George, Bob and Lee were so well received by the sell-out crowd that they couldn't help 
themselves but join in singing during the Christmas carol portion of the show! It was fun  
for all. I have a strong feeling they will be appearing there again some day.”   
 
The treasurer of the ladies' group wrote in a note to the Trio: 

"Thanks so much for playing at our Christmas party. You each are very  

accomplished musicians who play together so well. Very enjoyable!"   

  

 
 

 

 

   

 

 

Freddy Alexander and Chris Doughty playing “It’s a 
Wonderful Life” 

George Evans, Lee Taylor, Bob Savery 

 



DUES $24 
 Club dues for 2017 are now due. 

 

If you haven’t paid your dues for this year, 
bring your check or cash to a club meeting, 

— OR  — 
Send your check to MHHC club treasurer: 

Lloyd Johnson 
1071 Jasper St., Aurora, CO  80011 

Special — Country Music Sunday! 
 

The February 26 club meeting will be a special country music day. 
We encourage you be bring your favorite old-time country song 

to play at open mic. 
While you’re at it,  why not dust off your cowboy hat and boots 

and dress the part! 

ROSTER UPDATE 
 

Club Rosters that we have printed in the past have not shown members’ cell phone numbers. 

Most members now have cell phones, so we think it is appropriate to show cell phone numbers 

on the roster. 
 

We will be sending out a club roster in a separate Email. 

Please check your entry.  If you would like to have your cell phone listed in the roster,  

or if there are any corrections to your address, home phone or email, 

please email me the corrections at: 

rgbale@q.com 
 

I will bring a copy of the roster to the club meeting this Sunday. 

You can make the corrections there if you prefer. 

THANKS! 

            Roger   


